Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY AFFAIRS
Division of Housing and Community Development
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Florida Building Commission has issued an order disposing of the petition for declaratory statement filed by Mr. John Berry, AIA, on behalf of Cole & Russell Architects, Inc. on May 27, 2008. The following is a summary of the agency's disposition of the petition:

It was assigned the number DCA08-DEC-147. The Commission determined that Rule 9B-3.0472, Florida Administrative Code, only requires carbon monoxide detectors within the sections of the building identified by the Petitioner as areas where fossil fueled appliances are used, where these building sections are completely separated from other building sections by fire walls.

A copy of the Order Disposing of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Paula P. Ford, Commission Clerk, Department of Community Affairs, 2555 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2100.
